

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk
Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

16/10/19

Re: Burgage Holders of Alnmouth

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the past two years our children have benefitted from more frequent visits to the local beach to enhance their learning. As a result, we are very keen to become an official Beach School and to use our beautiful location more to support the teaching and learning within our curriculum. To enable this, we have worked closely with Mudlarks over the last two years and with the new financial support of the Burgage Holders we are able to expand on the current programme of beach days. From January 2020 each class will have a minimum of six days at the beach over the year and our Pre-school will benefit from a minimum of three days. This will have a huge impact on our children and support their physical and mental health and well-being too.

Our children always return from their day at the beach happy, enthusiastic and tired! I thank you for helping to facilitate this positive enriched curriculum development and to the parents, carers, grandparents and governors who help us on these trips.

As a school we are very grateful to the Burgage Holders for their support. Their donation will have significant impact on what we offer our children here at Hipsburn. We are very keen and excited to use the outdoor environment further to support our learning and we are thrilled that the Burgage Holders have helped us in our vision.

Kind regards,

Kevin Moloney Headteacher

